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The Attorney General appreciates that this bill proposes to

appropriate funds to the Attorney General in furtherance of the

Department's charitable oversight role. The Attorney General clearly

needs additional human resources to perform this oversight role as well

as enforce and administer provisions of chapters 414D and 467B, Hawaii

Revised Statutes. In addition, the adoption of a charity registration

law without providing additional human resources to review the

registration forms and financial data and to enforce the law will not

provide effective charitable oversight in Hawaii.

The Attorney General would prefer that the Committees pass out

H.B. No. 3046, which is based upon the Model Act for the Solicitation

of Funds for Charitable Purposes drafted by the National Association of

Attorneys General and the National Association of State Charity

Officials. H.B. No. 3046 proposes to adopt a charity registration law

and to strengthen chapter 467B, Hawaii Revised Statutes, and

appropriate moneys from the Solicitation of Funds for Charitable

Purposes Special Fund for additional human resources in charitable

oversight.

Testimony of the Department of the Attorney General
Page 1 of2



Accordingly, although this measure is well intended, we

respectfully request favorable consideration and passage of H.B. No.

3046, rather than this measure.
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The Office of Hawaiian Affairs believes that better oversight and
monitoring of charitable organizations is necessary which is why
we support HB No. 2309.

We hope that Hawaii will join with thirty-nine (39) other states
that already require registration of charitable soliciting
organizations. However, we believe that a modified version of HB
No. 2308 is sufficient for these ends. Additional legislation
specifically relating to the percentage of raised funds or other
specific purposes as referenced in HB No. 2309 are ill-advised.
We believe that such additional requirements would prove overly
cumbersome and would only serve to complicate matters for non­
profit and charitable organizations whose administrative capacity
is already strained.

Thank you for allowing us to submit testimony.


